
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 12/29/2010 1:14:58 PM

'Simon, Sean A.' (SVN@cpuc.ca.gov)
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); Redacted

To:
Cc:

Redacted

Bee:
Subject: FW: R.08-08-009: PGE Responses to ED DR No. 11

Mr. Simon

I am resending PG&E’s responses to you as I inadvertently did not include the responses to 
question 3a and 3b. This response is now complete. I apologize for any inconvenience.

Redacted

Redacted
From: ,
Sent: Wednesday, December 29, 2010 12:01 PM
To: 'Simon, Sean A.'______________
Cc: Allen, Meredith Redacted
Subject: R.08-08-009: PGE Responses to ED DR No. 11

Dear Mr. Simon,

Attached are Pacific Gas and Electric Company’s responses to the Energy Division’s Data 
Request Number 11. Please note these five responses are confidential and protected under 
D.06-06-066 Appendix 1, Item VIII “Competitive Solicitation (Bidding) Information - Electric.”

Sincerely,

I Redacted
Case Coordinator

SB GT&S 0465287

mailto:SVN@cpuc.ca.gov


Pacific Gas and Electric Company
P.O. Box 770000
San Francisco, CA 94177

Redacted

This email is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain information that is privileged, confidential 
and exempt from disclosure under applicable taw, including the attorney-client privilege. If the reader of this email is not the intended recipient, you 

hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. Do not disclose the contents to anyone. 
If you have received this communication in error, please return the original message to the sender via email.
are

SB GT&S 0465288


